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Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
 
 
 

Residential Burglaries 
025th District (Grand Central) 

 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to the residents of the 25th District (Grand Central) of several recent 
residential burglaries that have occurred on Beat 2521. In these incidents, an unknown 
offender has forcibly entered the front or rear door of the residence, or has climbed through 
an unlocked window and removed miscellaneous property. 
 
Incident times and locations: 

2400 block of N. Leclaire between April 28th at 8:00 A.M. and April 29th at 11:00 P.M. 
4900 block of W. George St between April 29th at 6:00 P.M. and April 30th at 2:00 P.M. 
5000 block of W. Deming Pl on May 1st between 1:40 P.M. and 2:00 P.M. 
5000 block of W. Drummond Pl on May 8th at 3:00 P.M. 
4900 block of W. Nelson between May 9th at 5:30 A.M. and May 10th at 7:00 A.M. 
  

About the offenders 
In one case, a possible offender was seen leaving the area of the residence carrying a 
bag filled with misc. items.  This possible offender was described as a Male Black, 
approximately 5'10” to 6'00”, 150-170 lbs, short black hair and dark complexion. 
 

What you can do: 

• Be aware of this pattern crime and alert your friends and family about these crimes. 

• Make sure all doors and windows are locked. 

• Make sure any alarm systems of security cameras are activated and working properly. 

• Pay special attention to any suspicious subjects loitering in the area. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s), including any 
vehicle description and license plate information, as well as direction of flight, if known. 

 
 

If you have any information, please contact the  
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
 

      HZ258532, HZ246120, HZ247229, HZ256739, 
HZ258390 
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